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Sara Gee

From: Jackie Keeling 
Sent: 11 October 2017 09:58
To: Planning
Subject: Inappropriate advertising banners

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening 
attachments or clicking links. 
. 
Dear Sir/Madam.

I am writing to complain about the mobile banners which are currently on display outside the Dry Cleaning shop in 
Cuffley at the moment and have been so for some months now. 

They obstruct the pavement, are unsightly and have made me and other residents refrain from using this business.

It has also distracted passing motorists which is extremely dangerous.

Finally, it completely lowers the tone of the high street and is not at all in keeping with the rest of the village of 
Cuffley.

Many Thanks

Jackie Keeling
21 , Northaw Road East ,
Cuffley,
EN6 4LU.




